From: Yamane, Robert M. [mailto:Robert.Yamane@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:03 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: AEDT Training

Steve,

My trip was to attend the Advanced Explosives Disposal Techniques (AEDT) training in Huntsville, AL. The training dates were from 01/17/17 to 01/26/17, and travel dates were 01/16/17 and 01/27/17. The trip was fully funded by the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF), and no expenses were incurred by the City of Chicago.

Thanks,

Robert

